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March 13, 1963 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora* 

Thank you for your kind letter of March lOth. I ha ve been working 
diligently for the past week and can show you a little more of my work. 

Next Monday, I shall be at Douglas Steere's to address his philoaophy 
seminar and I hope for a few days before golng to Atlanta, to visit my 
daughter who ts a freshman at Bryn Mawr. If it would be convenient for you 
I shall try to have a brief visit with you, It will be, indeed, a great 
pleasure to make your personal acquaintance. 

Thank you for your fereat kindness. 

Sincerely, 

Paul G. 

PQKg 


